
Memorandum 

File: A-2130 
Date: October 27, 2023 

To: Bob Astley, Chair and Members of the Oshawa Active Transportation Advisory 
Committee 

From: Felicia Bianchet, Council-Committee Coordinator 

Re: Information from Oshawa City Council – October 2, 2023 

At a meeting on October 2, 2023 Oshawa City Council adopted the following recommendation: 

CO-23-52 – Unsafe Catch Basin Covers (Previously OATAC-23-18) (All Wards) 

Recommendation 

That Report CO-23-52 be referred to staff to meet with the Oshawa Active Transportation 
Advisory Committee and provide an update on the replacement of catch basin covers that are 
unsafe for bicycles within the City of Oshawa. 

This item is provided for information to the Oshawa Active Transportation Advisory Committee, no 
further action is required. 
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